
Dear Parents,   

As your child has been offered a place at school during this partial 
school opening period, we have written the following information to 
summarise key points which you need to be aware of.   

As you are probably already aware the number of children attending 
our school can change daily so this plan may need to be updated 
regularly.   

Currently we have 3 ‘bubbles’ in the school:   

Oak and Chestnut Bubble  Bottom gate drop-off  

Beech and Sycamore Bubble  Front gate drop-off  

Willow  Double gate drop-off  

  

All children can attend school between 9.00-3.00 if they are attending 
for a full day. If your child is booked in for AM session this will run 
from 9.00-12.00. If your child is attending a PM session this will run 
from 1.00-3.00.   

If your child is attending because you are a critical key worker your 
child can attend school during the hours you are working. Please 
arrange these times with the school office.   

Each child needs to bring the following items:   

 Lunchbox (if your child is not ordering a packed lunch).  
 Water bottle (named).  
 Healthy snack.  

Your child is able to order a packed lunchbox from ‘Caterlink’. Packed 
lunches are free for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.  

Children are required to wear their school uniform into school. Please 
send your child with a warm coat as we will be spending time 
outdoors.   

Children are NOT allowed to bring anything else into school (NO bags, 
reading wallets, P.E kits etc). This is to reduce the amount of items we 
have in school.  

Kind regards   

Mrs Milford  


